
CALIFORNIA PARACHUTE CLUB 
P.O. Box 1065 - Livermore - California - 94550 

Thanks to Lou Somontes for the terrific tour of the aircraft carrier Hornet.  Several 
Club members spent the entire day there with a personalized grand tour of the ship 
from the engine room to the Flight Boss’ perch.  Photos of the tour can been 
viewed at http://www.crocuta.com/CPC/Hornet 
 
The next Christmas/Holiday Party is being organized by Allen Silver for 
January 2001.    The event will be held on a Saturday, either January 13th or 20th – 
if you have a preference, let Allen know. 
 
The next Board Meeting will be held at Scott Keeney’s new home at 474 
Medanos Ct., in Fremont on  September 20th at 7:00 p.m.  Scott can be reached at 
(510) 687-1193.  Let’s see if Scott has that new hot tub working! 
 
Reports are that all our members survived the horrendous storm that blew through 
the World Freefall Convention in Quincy this year.  Hiding under collapsed tents 
and protecting soggy gear didn’t dampen the spirits of our members who went on 
to make several jumps including a high-altitude dive.  Come to the next meeting to 
get the full details. 
 
Calendar: 

• Club General Meeting: August 26th,  Livermore Airport, 7:30 p.m. 
• Board Meeting: September 20th, Scott Keeney‘s, 7:00 p.m. 
• Byron Boys Boogie, September 22-24, Byron 
• Christmas/Holiday Party: January, 2001 
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